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Kristen Mueller

From: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 3:39 PM
To: ccox6@wm.com
Subject: FW: Municipal Essential Workers Recognition
Attachments: RMRC_EssentialEvent2021.pdf

Good afternoon Chris.  Several of the cities in the area are coordinating with the Randolph Metrocom 
Chamber to host a function to thank essential workers for the extra efforts they made during COVID.  Since 
WM is a vendor for many of the NE cities, I thought you might want to support the effort with a $501 
sponsorship. 
 
Look it over and let me know what you think. 
 
Kim M. Turner 
Universal City 
210-659-0333 ext 705 
 
From: Liane A Garrett <liane@madwomenmarketing.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 3:24 PM 
To: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov> 
Subject: Re: Follow up 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Absolutely!  
 
Thanks for your help Kim!!! 
 
 
Liane Garrett 
Associate Partner 
 

c: 210.683.1169 
e: liane@madwomenmarketing.com 
w: www.madwomenmarketing.com  
 

 


